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Attwala, Pravina

Subject: FW: A010/20 - Public Correspondence

 
From: Monica Fiorini    
Sent: Wednesday, September 9, 2020 12:30 PM 
To: Vigneault, Christine <Christine.Vigneault@vaughan.ca> 
Subject: [External] Re: Test 
 
 
Monica Fiorini   
 

12:17 PM (11 
minutes ago)

 

to christine.vigneault, cofa, Mario, Rocki, T 
 

 

I am a neighbor at 116 Appian Way, Woodbridge, ON L4L 8Y4 of the above stated property. I have 
some concerns about the R1 setbacks and the request for changes.  We have had many meetings at 
the City of Vaughan, since before 2008 and have reiterated that our neighborhood is a R1 area.  We 
are constantly stressed by the City of Vaughan not being transparent with information which leads us 
not to trust that our concerns are being  heard.  All citizens in this area did not receive notice of 
meetings concerning the above property and their intentions of building.  No signs were put on the 
main road which was originally Clarence Ave and therefore we were not informed of the meeting with 
the Councilors in April 2020 during the Covid 19 lockdown.  This has caused more stress above the 
fact of Covid 19 locking down our rights to meet and be part of the process.  
Please take our concerns seriously as we are the residence of Appian Way and take this 
very seriously.  This is not only our investment but our homes and we moved to this neighborhood 
with the understanding that all the homes/properties must conform to the area's setback of R1. I hope 
that this stands for any future homes being requested to be built in our neighborhood, as we still have 
more lots that are empty. 
Stay Safe. 
Thank you 
Regards 
Monica Fiorini 
 


